
Request for Qualifications: CMGC Project 
 

On November 5, 2018, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a Construction 

Manager/General Contractor (CMGC) project on the US-23BR/M-14 bridge over the Huron River in the 

City of Ann Arbor, Washtenaw County. Responses are due on December 7, 2018 at 4:00pm EST. The RFQ 

can be found here:   CMGC_RFQ_US-23BR/M14 over Huron River_Original Issue  

 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-482508--,00.html

